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Wednesday 19th March 2025 
Year 6 Transition Project with some Alnwick Partnership Schools at DCHS 

 
A Wonderful World 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 
 
We are really pleased to be involved in some drama and dance projects. The first of which 
starts during the afternoon of Thursday 20th where the Year 6 students will work with a 
professional performer and playwright and children from some of the other partnership 
schools. 
 
For this we will be in Whittingham Memorial Hall. (Please be reminded that Year 6 need to 
wear their PE kit and have suitable indoor trainers). 
 
On 22nd May all Year 6 students from the Primary schools involved and DCHS will meet 
together and rehearse at either Alnwick Playhouse of the Lindisfarne Centre (more details 
nearer the time) during school time. 
 
On 25th June it is planned that there will be another rehearsal session (more details nearer 
the time) potentially at Alnwick Playhouse. 
 
On 27th June there will be another rehearsal at Alnwick Playhouse during school time and 
the Year 6 children will be expected to come back to Alnwick Playhouse to perform at 7 pm. 
 
We are really proud to be involved in this exciting opportunity and look forward to seeing 
you at Alnwick Playhouse on the 27th June. 
Best wishes, 
Belinda Athey and Neil Charlton. 
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